
Public consultation on land  
north of Hare Street Road

www.harestreetroadconsultation.co.uk 0808 1688 296

Taylor Wimpey and Buntingford Medical Practice 
are bringing forward proposals for a new mixed-
use development on land north of Hare Street 
Road in Buntingford. 
The development will provide a new doctor’s surgery, which  
will form a key part of a new community in the east of the  
town, along with much-needed high-quality new homes.  
The proposals would provide a number of benefits, including:

Providing a new fit for purpose, modern, future-
proofed surgery that extends the range of services 
provided to the Buntingford community and will  
be delivered prior to the new housing.

Delivering up to 200 new homes, including a variety  
of housing types, to help meet local needs.

Establishing a network of accessible public  
open space to enhance the natural landscape.

Creating an accessible new community that  
promotes active travel, connects to existing  
amenities and respects neighbouring residents.
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You can share your feedback by:

Visiting our website  
www.harestreetroadconsultation.co.uk  
or scan the QR code

Emailing us at  
contact@harestreetroadconsultation.co.uk

Calling our freephone consultation number on  
0808 1688 296 and a member of the team will call you back

How can I find out 
more and share 
my feedback?

You can find out more by:

Attending our drop-in community event at Seth Ward 
Community Centre (SG9 9SG) on Monday 30th October

Drop-in anytime between 2pm and 8pm to view details  
of the proposals, ask any questions you may have and 
share your feedback with us.

Visiting our information stand at  
Buntingford Medical Practice.

We would be grateful for your feedback by 6th November 
2023, and look forward to hearing your views.


